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14 May 2024 
 
Anna Sanderson 
Email: fyi-request-26777-f2b5a003@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  
Kia ora Anna 

 

LGOIMA 2024/27 Re Contracts the council has developed with Joyce Advisory or Steven Joyce 

I refer to the request for information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) dated 14 May 2024 relating to above enquiry.  

Council can confirm that we have had no contract developed with Joyce Advisory or Steven 
Joyce and that neither name is registered in Council’s creditor system. There have also been 
no historic payments made to them. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Publication of responses to LGOIMA requests 

Please note: Our LGOIMA responses may be proactively published on the Central Hawke’s Bay 
District Council website after they have been responded to, with requesters’ personal details 
withheld. If you have any concerns about this please contact the Council on 
governance@chbdc.govt.nz. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Dylan Muggeridge 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
mailto:xxxxxxxxxx@xxxxx.xxxx.xx

